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2023 – 2024 

Westwood Heights School District 

School of Choice 

 

Westwood Heights School District will again participate in the 105/105C State Schools of 

Choice program accepting Kindergarten – 12th grade.  Unlimited enrollment K-8th, Limited 

enrollment 9 – 12th. Applications are available online from July 10, 2023 – August 18, 2023 for 

fall 2023.  Access the district website at www.hamadyhawks.net.  The deadline to submit 

applications is Friday, August 18, 2023 at 4:00 p.m. 

 

Important Note to Parents:  Parents must provide the previous two years of behavior for students 

applying for grades 1st  – 12th, one year of behavior for students who have completed one year of 

school and not required for students entering kindergarten for the first time.  A district 

representative must sign the behavior.  A statement on district letterhead or a blank behavior 

report from your district’s student information system must be provided to verify students with 

no behavior history to report.  All behavior from all schools attended must be submitted with the 

application.  Applications will be considered incomplete if behavior is not submitted from all 

schools attended in the two-year period. 

 

Transcript is required for all students applying for 9th grade and higher to verify credit status. 

Report Card is required for all students applying for 1st – 8th to verify grade placement. 

 

Any new incoming student must apply (including siblings). If you have a student currently 

attending under the 105/105c and would like the sibling to attend Westwood Heights Schools, 

you must apply for the sibling.  Siblings are not automatically accepted for enrollment. 

 

TRANSPORTATION IS THE RESPONSIBILITY OF THE PARENT/GUARDIAN. 

 

If accepted for enrollment under section 105/105c Schools of Choice program, students do not 

need a release from their resident district and can remain in the district through graduation with 

continuous enrollment pending any major behavior issues. 

 

Direct questions to Ms. Harvey, Enrollment Coordinator, 810-591-4321, 

enroll@hamadyhawks.net.  
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